
 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION  
 

Staff Contact: Bill Parsons, Caleb Hood, Brian McClure Meeting Date: October 21, 2021 

Topic: Public Hearing Continued from September 16, 2021 for Fields Sub-Area Plan (H-
2021-0047) by City of Meridian, the Location Consisting of Approximately Four (4) 
Square Miles and Bounded by Chinden Blvd. on the North, McDermott Rd. on the 
East, McMillan Rd. on the South and Can-Ada Rd. on the West 

A. Request: Comprehensive Plan Text Amendment to incorporate the Fields 
Sub-Area Plan. 

 

Information Resources: 

Click Here for Application Materials 

 

Click Here to Sign Up to Testify at the Planning and Zoning Commission Public Hearing 

https://bit.ly/H-2021-0047
https://apps.meridiancity.org/SIGNINPZ/

